
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 10th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for showing an interest in attending dance Club this term, it is 

wonderful to see so many returning faces as well as those joining for the first time.  The club 

however has been extremely popular which means we have more pupils wanting to take part than 

spaces available.  

 

In addition to this, it is hoped that the pupils at the club will learn a routine which will then be 

performed at the Queen Katherine Academy during our whole school performance. This means 

that pupils who attend the club need to be committed to coming every week and whilst at the 

club, need to show a real desire and engagement in learning the choreography.  

 

It has therefore been decided that during the first session (Thursday 16th January) pupils will 

audition for their place. This will involve pupils being taught a short routine as well as a few 

standalone movements to then perform at the end of the session. Our decision will be based on 

the following: 

 Engagement in the session 

 Ability to pick up choreography quickly 

 The desire to improve and learn 

 Hand eye coordination- being able to carry out a series of movements at the same time 

with various parts of the body 

 Timing with the music 

 The ability to commit each week 

Miss Johnson and Miss Hodgkins will then make a decision at the end of the session and you will 

be informed via email as to whether or not your child has secured a place in the club by the end of 

the day on Friday 17th January.  For those who are not successful, they will be placed on a waiting 

list and should a space become available your child will be invited to join.  

 

Thank you again for showing an interest in joining the club and we hope to see all of the those 

who wish to attend at the first session.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                          Miss H Johnson                Mrs D Reynolds 

Dance Teacher                               Dance Teacher                 Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk   Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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